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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #1 

Request for Proposal No. 2313601 

Climate Adaptation: Coastal Flooding Project  

Date: November 14, 2023 

Item No.1  

Question: Can Regional District please confirm the area associated with the ‘lower’ Sunshine Coast as this 
will better allow for optimising of the proposal methodology 

Answer: The lower Sunshine Coast is that which falls under the jurisdiction of the Regional District, ranging 
from Port Mellon to Egmont.  

Item No.2 

Question: Would Regional District be amenable to refinement of the hydraulic model to allow for a coarser 
representation along areas of the coast with less vulnerable receptors and a higher resolution at key sites? 

Answer: Yes.  

Item No.3  

Question: Assuming that the question two is agreeable with Regional District, can Regional District please 
confirm if there any other focus points of concern than those specified within Section 3.2 of the proposal 
documentation 

Answer: There are several other focus points of concern to the project. As stated in the RFP, those specified 
in Section 3.2 are example locations.  

Item No.4 

Question: Would Regional District entertain the potential for a short extension to the proposal submission 
deadline? This is to ensure that all clarifications received by 24/11 can be considered in detail and then 
incorporated within the tender response. 

Answer: Please see Amendment No.1   


